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Hello,

I love the proposed bike lanes for S Pickney Street, and the generous pedestrian island for easy crossing. I was
wondering if it would be possible to make these bike lanes protected, perhaps with a low concrete barrier similar to
the one on the University Ave contra-flow lane. This might do a better job at keeping cars out of the lanes and
making people on bikes feel safe.

I would also encourage forward thinking to enable the connection between these lanes and the proposed E. Wilson
St layout. It might be difficult to make that intersection feel safe for cyclists. Perhaps some protected intersection
designs could be used. Overall this little block seems like quite an important connector for getting folks up to the
square from the east side, so I appreciate your efforts to make it safe for all users, including cyclists.

Cheers,
Andrew Lail
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